
 

Silsden Youth Council 

 
 

                    SUMMONS TO MEETING OF SILSDEN YOUTH COUNCIL 
IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBER, SILSDEN TOWN HALL ON  

TUESDAY 3 MAY 2011 AT 6.30 PM 
 

PLEASE CAN YOU INFORM THE DEPUTY CLERK OR CLLR KAREN CONWAY IF YOU 
KNOW YOU WILL BE UNABLE TO ATTEND 

 
AGENDA 

 
 
1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 
2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 5th April 2011 

 
3. POLICE UPDATE 

 
4. REPLANTING TOWN HALL FLOWER BOXES 

 
5.  ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

 
 

NEW MEMBERS WILL BE VERY WELCOME. 
Karen Conway 

COORDINATOR of SILSDEN YOUTH COUNCIL 
   

+  
 

 TOWN CLERK: Mrs Lesley Corcoran  
Deputy Town Clerk & Clerk to the Youth Council: Gina Bazylewicz 
E-mail: deputyclerk2@silsden.net 
 


